
 

THE MINUTES 

December 08, 2011 

 

The Holmes County Commissioners met in regular session Thursday, December 08, 2011; with everyone 

present.  Chairman Miller opened the meeting: 

 

JASON BROOKS – VETERANS OFFICE – BUDGET DISCUSSION 

 

Jason Brooks of the Veterans Office met with the Commissioners to inform them how much funding he 

will turn back in to the General Fund.  Brooks informed the Commissioners that he will be turning in 

approximately $150,000.00.  Brooks also informed the Commissioners that his office brought in to the 

County $1,114,149.60 in pension and compensations for the Veterans in 2011.  Also discussed was 

putting up a new Veterans Memorial on the Courthouse lawn. 

 

ADJOURN MOTION 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Ault moved that the meeting be adjourned at 4:30 

p.m.; Mr. Eyler seconded the motion (Mr. Miller - yes; Mr. Eyler – yes; Mr. Ault - yes). The next 

scheduled business meeting of the Holmes County Commissioners is Thursday, December 15, 2011 (Due 

to the CCAO Conference). 

 

 

 

 

 ____________________________________ 

 Joe D. Miller 

  

 

  ___________________________________ 

 Raymond Eyler 

 

 

____________________________________ ____________________________________ 

Attest:  Susan L. Haun, Clerk Rob Ault 

 

  

  

 


